
Dear Governor Dayton:

The one-thousand-one hundred plus not-for-profit licensed gaming charities in 
Minnesota need tax relief.  We can find no for-profit business that is taxed as 
much as we are.  We even pay taxes on the money that we donate to our com-
munities.  Our missions have less and less funding to contribute to our local char-
itable programs and projects.  We believe we need to keep more of the funds we 
work hard for in our local communities.

 

Please choose the needs of our local veterans, fire, fraternal, civic, youth, church 
groups, food shelves etc. over the wants of billionaires and millionaires.  Support 
tax relief for charitable gambling organizations in the 2017 legislative session.
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